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Local Communication Initiatives 
 
 
 
Snowy Hydro appreciates that the level of local communications can always be improved. Our goal is to 
maintain and strengthen our community communications whilst at the same time addressing many of the 
misconceptions and incorrect information that Snowy Hydro is asked to frequently explain. 
 
We regard our communications with our various stakeholders and the local community as a high priority. 
With this in mind, we are currently investigating the establishment of a Community Service Announcement 
phone hotline that will enable those in the community without access to the local media, or the web, to 
listen to the latest Snowy Hydro Community Service Announcement by telephone.  
 
In addition, information relating to Jindabyne foreshores, local river flows (including the Snowy River), 
Jindabyne Dam project works and other local matters will be advised directly to Snowy River Shire Council. 
 
We believe that Snowy River Shire Council who already communicate actively with landowners in the local 
area and have responsibility for relevant aspects of local government is best placed to be the point of 
contact for the local community. 
 
For up to date information on Snowy Hydro please also visit our website at www.snowyhydro.com.au 


